
 

Temporary professed sisTers annual GaTherinG 

2025-26 

 

The annual gathering of TP sisters began on 30th of April 2025 at Good Shepherd Convent, 

Museum Road.  

 

The 13 TP Sisters prepared themselves to renew their 

vows spending time in recollection, which was 

guided by Fr. Anthony SJ and renewed their vows in 

the presence of the Province leader Sr. Lissy Chacko 

on 2nd of May 2025 at Good Shepherd Convent, 

Museum Road. 

 

The annual gathering was a vibrant and enriching experience, featuring various classes on 

diverse topics led by esteemed resource persons. 

                                                                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

The event commenced with a warm address by Sr. Lissy, 

our province leader, setting the tone for the gathering.  

 



 Sr. Shantha's session on "Women in the Bible" offered 

valuable insights into the roles and contributions of women 

in scripture. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sr. Mariam's discussion on social action ministry highlighted the importance of serving the 

marginalized.  

Fr. Robin's social media seminar equipped participants with practical skills for effective online 

engagement. 

 

 

           

Sr. Shiny's session on finance provided clarity on responsible stewardship, while Fr. Leo's 

workshop on non-violent communication fostered a deeper understanding of conflict 

resolution. Fr. Freddy's call to discipleship inspired participants to deepen their faith, and Fr. 

Tony's one-week retreat offered a spiritual oasis for reflection and growth. 

 

 



 

 

Day out was an absolute blast with sister at the Sangham and Talakadu, the laughter, 

splashes, and memories we created will stay with us forever.  

                                                                                    

As Sr. Shantha embarks on a new chapter, we express heartfelt gratitude for her unwavering 

support and guidance to the TP Sisters. We warmly welcomed Sr. Shalini, eagerly looking 

forward to her leadership and inspiration!" 

With immense joy and devotion, the TP Sisters gathered to 

celebrate Sr. Ramya's Perpetual Profession, rejoicing in her 

lifelong commitment to serving the Lord with love, dedication, 

and humility on 30th of May 2025. 

 

 

 

 

 

Through these sessions, the gathering promoted holistic growth, spiritual renewal, and a 

sense of community. 



 

Heartfelt thanks to our Provincial Sr. Lissy and her team for this opportunity to organize this 

wonderful annual gathering, bringing us together in fellowship, prayer, and joy - a truly 

enriching experience. 


